
At HOPES, we welcome and 
support all members of the 
community by providing 
comprehensive, inclusive 
LGBTQ+ healthcare services 
and community outreach and 
education. With access to a 
case manager and care team 
specific to gender-affirming 
care, transgender and 
gender-affirming patients 
can access the resources 
they need to live well. 
Together, we can create a 
strong LGBTQ+ network that 
connects people, solves 
problems, and builds a 
healthier Northern Nevada 
community.

TRANSITION
RESOURCES, SUPPORT 
& HEALTH CARE 
Call 775.786.4673 to become a patient and learn 
more about our gender and sexual health services.

775.786.4673 • nnhopes.org

580 W 5th Street
Reno, NV 89503 

595 Bell Street 
Reno, NV 89503 

Connecting patients with:

Made possible through 
the generous support of 

Dr. Barry Frank. 

Hormone 
replacement

(18 years or older)

•
Hair removal

•
Name change 

assistance
•

Surgical 
services 

Voice coaching
•

Legal assistance
•

Clothing
•

Cosmetic supplies
•

Psychosocial 
support

•
Education


